

Hello colleagues,

The higher seminar on Wednesday 26 October 2022 is dedicated to the Tore Wretman symposium. The purpose of the seminar is for each of us to receive feedback/input on our own material to be presented during the Tore Wretman symposium 1-2 November.

Make a trial review of your PP, ask questions to colleagues or alternatively test an idea on us. You get to choose how you want to use your time at the higher seminar. There are currently 7 abstracts submitted from RHS. Depending on how many of the RHS colleges participate on 26 October, we will adjust the time accordingly. Estimate about 10 minutes / colleague.

We also need time to discuss what opportunities RHS has to be seen and participate in the autumn 2023 research and policy conference "Stockholm European Capital of Gastronomy".
/ Lars Eriksson







